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Maximize Microsoft SharePoint 2013Written by a former member of the SharePoint development
team, How to Do Everything: Microsoft SharePoint 2013 shows you how to get the most out of
the latest release of this dynamic business collaboration platform. You’ll learn to set up
SharePoint sites and use document management, wikis, taxonomy, blogs, social features, and
more to organize, manage, and share content. Real-world examples help you accomplish tasks
quickly and easily. Basic information on SharePoint development and administration is also
included in this practical guide.Work with sites, apps, lists, libraries, and itemsUpload
documents, manage files with document libraries, and use document versioning and content
approval featuresCollaborate via discussion boards, blogs, wikis, events, surveys, calendars,
and newsfeedsUse social tagging, enable a folksonomy, and use enterprise keywordsCreate a
taxonomy hierarchy using enterprise managed metadataBuild publishing sites, personal sites,
and websitesDisplay data on pages using web and app partsCustomize apps, lists, forms, and
navigationUse SharePoint with client applications, including Microsoft Office, Outlook,InfoPath,
SharePoint Designer, and third-party applicationsLearn the basics of SharePoint administration
and development

From the PublisherStephen Cawood is a SharePoint MVP and former Microsoft Program
Manager on the MCMS and SharePoint product teams. During his time on the SharePoint
development team, Stephen wrote specifications for SharePoint. He is also the founder of the
Halifax SharePoint Users group. Stephen has written a number of books, including How to Do
Everything: SharePoint 2010 and two editions the Microsoft XNA Game Studio Creators Guide.
He has received three patent awards for his work on web-based content management.--This text
refers to the paperback edition.About the AuthorStephen Cawood is a SharePoint MVP and
former Microsoft Program Manager on the MCMS and SharePoint product teams. During his
time on the SharePoint development team, Stephen wrote specifications for SharePoint. He is
also the founder of the Halifax SharePoint Users group. Stephen has written a number of books,
including How to Do Everything: SharePoint 2010 and two editions the Microsoft XNA Game
Studio Creators Guide. He has received three patent awards for his work on web-based content
management.--This text refers to the paperback edition.

http://ebook-download.neutronbyte.com/pdf-file/Wa18oYTP/e/EJBo/OPMw/XdkaB/How-to-Do-Everything-Microsoft-SharePoint-2013


How to Do Everything Microsoft SharePoint 2013 stephen king How to Do Everything Microsoft
SharePoint 2013 work How to Do Everything Microsoft SharePoint 2013 stephen chandrae How
to Do Everything Microsoft SharePoint 2013 workflow How to Do Everything Microsoft
SharePoint 2013 download

How to Do Everything with Your Pocket PC and Handheld PC How to do Everything with
Adobe(R) Acrobat(R) 5.0 How to Do Everything with Photoshop(R) 7 How To Do Everything with
Your Tablet PC How to Do Everything with Adobe InDesign CS How to Do Everything with
iTunes for Macintosh and Windows How to Do Everything with Digital Photography How to Do
Everything with Your iMac, 4th Edition How to Do Everything with Your Sony VAIO (R)



Jojo, “Great for overall understanding! Macro level view of sharepoint.. I enjoyed that this book
was a great overview kind of book for Sharepoint, but it wasn't all encompassing for what I
needed. Otherwise I would give it 5 stars. Very easy to read.”

Kevin Fichtner, PMP, “Great Primer. I hadn't touched SharePoint in years and after reading this
easy to read and follow book, I'm not only familiar with the different versions of SharePoint 2013
and their features, I'm functional in the software.”

Tywanna Greene, “Helpful Book. This book has been very instrumental with getting our staff the
guidance needed to create and use efficiently the SharePoint Software.”

Dave J, “Five Stars. Great book as well as price! Fast Delivery as well. Item exactly as described.”

Ann Marie, “good information. I have no experience with SharePoint. I know it is a popular
program today. I think this book is a great way to get started learning the fundamentals of the
program.”

An Goban Saor, “aAnswered (almost) all my questions. This is the first book I've come across
that is not just an inadequate rehash of earlier editions produced for SP2007 or SP 2010. It
really does get into the subject from a fresh perspective, one that is firmly planted in the shoes of
the user. It makes it possible to easily understand how this new functionality can be applied to
good effect. Any criticisms? I would like to see a version of the book that addresses the
Office365 audience only, rather than one aimed at all possible constituents. But this is a minor
issue, and the author handles the distinctions we'll.”

smith, “Easy to follow. Excellent book to follow. Lots of on line training available but I like to have
the book open next to the screen as I find it useful when solving a problem”

Chris Price, “Learning. If you want to learn sharePoint this is one of the best books for it.”

The book by Stephen Cawood has a rating of  5 out of 4.0. 103 people have provided feedback.
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